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Mr. C. daxwell Stanlaey
The Stanley Foundation
Stanley Building
Muscatine, Iowa 52761

Dear H4r., Stanley:

fhank you very mmch for your invitation
to attend the Thirteenth STRATEGY FOR PEACE
CONFERENCE at Alrlie House.

“he prograr. loocks most interesting, but,
unforturately, I will be unable to attenda my-
8elf. I would like to suggest in m
one of wy assoclates,

I enclose a reservati in his name.
Sincerely,
Richard Helis
Richard Helms
Director
Enclosure:

Reservation Request
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We cordially invite you to attend the Thirteenth STRATEGY FOR PEACE
CONFERENCE, scheduled for October 12-15, 1972, at Airlie House, near
Warrenton, Virginia. Attached is general conference information.

Strategy for Peace Conferences, concentrating on U.S. foreign policy, have
continued because discussions have focused on current topical international
issues of the day. The informal, off-the-record conversations have provoked
thought, research and study toward a more enlightened foreign policy.

We expect 120 participants, including graduate students, young professionals,
government officials, businessmen, and academicians. Prompt submission
of the attached reservation request card is strongly recommended due to
limited conference facilities.

We anticipate stimulating and productive discussions and deeply hope you will
be able to participate. Should you be unable to attend, we welcome alternative
participant suggestions. There will be free chartered round trip bus service

from Washington, D,C., to Airlie House.

Thanking you for your kind consideration and looking forward to hearing from
you at your carliest convenience, I remain

Sincerely yours,

C. Maxwell Stanley
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